
 

  
 

 

  

 

OFX GROUP COMPLETES PAYTRON ACQUISITION 
 

3 July 2023 – OFX Group Ltd (“OFX” or “the Group”) (ASX: OFX) today announced it has completed the acquisition 
of Paytron Holdings Pty Ltd (“Paytron”).  
 
The acquisition of Paytron was announced by OFX on 23 May 2023.  Under the terms of the transaction, the 
consideration is comprised of up to 11.25m deferred performance rights, subject to development and revenue 
vesting conditions. 
 
OFX will immediately begin the integration of Paytron, which includes a contemporary platform including multi-
currency, card, and invoice management capabilities.  
 
The transaction will help accelerate OFX’s strategy of expanding its services for B2B clients, so that it will generate 
revenue beyond spot FX. In addition to bringing future revenue streams, the Paytron team will bring strong 
experience and capabilities across engineering, product management, and payments and markets industry 
leadership.   
 
Authorised for release to the ASX by the Company Secretary, Adrian Wong. 
 
 
 
For all enquiries: 
Matthew Gregorowski 
Citadel-MAGNUS 
+61 422 534 755 
 
About OFX Group (ASX: OFX) 

Founded in 1998, OFX is an international money services provider based in Sydney with a presence in nine 
countries and more than 700 staff. It offers money transfers and foreign exchange services for Corporate, 
Consumer and Enterprise clients across 50+ currencies. Through its ‘digital + human’ business model, OFX provides 
24/7 client support to complement its global digital platform. 
 
More information, including a downloadable Fact Sheet, is available at https://www.ofx.com/en-au/investors
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